
Interview Result 

 

 Interview held for the post of “Junior   Scientific Officer (Drugs) in the 

Directorate of Food and Drugs Administration” on 7
th

 December 2020 at     

9.00 a.m.  

 

NO CANDIDATE WAS FOUND SUITABLE FOR THE POST OF JUNIOR   

SCIENTIFIC OFFICER (DRUGS) IN THE DIRECTORATE OF FOOD 

AND DRUGS ADMINISTRATION 
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